
 

 

 

 

30th March 2020 

 

UPDATE TO PLAYING CONDITIONS 
 
  

Following the Government's announcement last night (Sunday 29th March), the golf course 
will remain open but we need to make an immediate change to group sizes. 
 
Gatherings of no more than two people are permitted so we will be cancelling all existing 
time sheets and re-opening them with playing groups of two. 
 
To accommodate as many Members as possible, there will be five minute intervals between 
tee times. 
 
New timesheets will re-open as follows 
 
For golf on 
 
Tomorrow, Tuesday the 31st                at 1pm today 
Wednesday 1st April                            at 1.30 pm today 
Thursday   2/4 at                                    2 pm today 
Friday Club                                            2.30pm today 
Sat 4th April                                            3pm today 
Sun 5th April                                         3.30pm today 
Monday 6th April                                    4pm today 
 
Tue 7th onwards , tee bookings open at the usual times. 
 
Apologies for the inconvenience but whilst we are still able to, we are committed to 
providing as safe an outlet for our Members to exercise as possible, if you want to.   
  
Please look after yourself and one another. 
  
All the best, 
Doug 


